
 

Date: 28th April 2022 

NOTICE 
 

All the classes of B.A, B. Sc. and B. Com. 

(H & G) classes will be suspended after 11.45 

am for the Farewell Program of our respected 

Non-teaching staff Sri. Partha Chakraborty, 

Head-Clerk on 30th April 2022 Saturday. 

All the teaching, Non–teaching Staff and 

Students are requested to present at room no 15 

at 12.00 noon to participate in this program. 

  


